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An Update From Our Dental Practice
At our practice, all of our team are trained in advance hygiene etiquette, referred 
to in medicine as Universal Precautions. This approach to infection control 
includes regularly cleaning and disinfection of often touched objects and surfaces 
in between each patient’s appointment.

However, based on the ADA’s recommendation of “social 
distancing”, and in an effort to help slow the spread of the 
COVID-19 virus, we are currently suspending 
non-essential dental care. As health care professionals, 
we have a role to play in “flattening the curve” and 
following sound, scientific public health advice.

What About Your Existing Appointments?
We value you and your health and will be available 
for dental emergencies. We will be reaching out over 
the next week to reschedule your dental 
appointment, and will be suspending our regular 
cancellation policy.

If you have any questions, we encourage you 
to call us. We are dedicated to protecting you 
and your smile.


